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We visited St George's school in 
Weston to take part in the BWMAT 
10th Birthday celebrations. We helped 
take part in a successful world record 
attempt and were even on the news! 
We were also gifted a bear which is 
wearing our school jumper, look out 
for him doing lots of different fun 
things! It was a fantastic celebration 
of our trust schools!   

 

Staying Safe 
• If you have a Child Protection (Safeguarding) concern, please see a Safeguarding Lead (Mrs Harvey or Mr Dakin) or ring Somerset Direct on 0300 

123 2224 
• If you notice a Health & Safety concern, please report it to Mrs Harvey or Mrs Fillingham 
• We have children with nut allergies so please remember our school is a nut free school 

• Mobile phones must not be used within the school grounds 

• If you drive your children to school, please park responsibly on the surrounding roads   

 
Attendance 

 
Whole School attendance to date: 94.66% 
 
Class with the best attendance this week: Badger Class with 97.54% 
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Maths BWMAT Birthday Activity 
 
This week, as part of the Bath and Wells Multi Academy Trust's 10th birthday celebrations, we have 
completed a maths investigation as a school. We investigated how many possible ways up to 10 candles of 
2 different colours could be arranged on a birthday cake. 
 
We explored and represented this in different ways: using ourselves, counters, cubes, coloured paper, 
colouring squares, representations of candles and tables in order to identify patterns. We had to use the 
problem solving skill of working systematically in order to list all possibilities. We had to be certain we hadn't 
missed anything out. 
 
In each class there was a buzz of activity and many observations made and questions asked. Fantastic! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  



 



 



Year 6 Kilve Residential 

 



Nursery 
 

This week the children in nursery have been listening to the story 'The 
Lion Hunt', making African drums and learning a South African song.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Sports day  
Wednesday 12th July, 1.15pm 
 

 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service  
Wednesday 19th July, 10am 
St Mary’s Church  
 

 

Gold Book  
 

 

Ladybird Christo for excellent effort in handwriting. Luca for his enthusiasm for learning.  

Rabbit Jack for fantastic problem solving in maths when finding all possibilities. Alisha for 
fantastic problem solving in maths when finding all possibilities. Precious for working 
hard to make her work easier to read. Jacob for being a concerned friend.  

Owl Edie for her resilience and ability to always keep going when its tricky. Finn for 
improved concentration and amount of work completed. Wilson for kindness and 
helpfulness with others and the class 

Badger Joe for fantastic explaining in maths. Ruby for noticing things that are the same to 
solve a puzzle. Joe, Bella LK, Leo S for great detailed character descriptions 
Lincoln for good focus and recall of times tables 

Dragonfly Matilda for fantastic creativity in representing the four seasons artistically. Amelia for 
fantastic detail in her blog post. Romilly for great detailed character descriptions 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

 

July  

9 BLSA Quiz, Lethbridge Arms, 7.30pm 

10 Move up morning 

12 Sports Day, 1.15pm 

19 Year 6 Leavers’ Service 10am, St Mary’s Church 

21 Inset day 

24 Summer holidays start 

September  

4 Inset day 

5  Inset day 

6 Back to school 

 



Reminders 
 

Please remember that we are a nut free 
school.  
 

Please check all packed lunch items to 
ensure they are nut free. 

 

Please apply sun cream to 
your child before school and 
send them in with a hat and 
drinks bottle. 

 
 

Please do not use your mobile phone 
while on school site. Many thanks for your 
support.  

 
 

Please do not park or drop off on the yellow zig zags outside 
school. Please be considerate of our neighbours and do not 
obstruct driveways when parking around the school. 
 
Please do not use the school car park for drop off/collection. 
We ask this as doing so increases the risk of an accident 
occurring. 
 



 
 



  



 



 

 

 

 

 

 


